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Dear Members of JSCFADT,
I would like to submit that Australia’s participation in a war should be passed by the Australian Parliament.
This would be the democratic process and Australia prides itself on being a democracy. Currently too much
power is held by the Prime Minister and his executive.
Yours sincerely,
Dianne Jones.
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